Cursillo News: Ultreya - food, faith and fellowship — come and see.

There’s an Ultreya on the 2™ and 4™ Saturday of each month, at 9:15 am
in St. Mary’s Church hall. Everyone is welcome to take part. For further
information you can contact Pauline McGrath at 1-905702-3963.

Cursillo Weekends - Cursillo, designated by the Vatican as a renewal
movement of the Church, has been for many people, a powerful
instrument in effecting a new and deeper awareness of what Christianity
means in their lives. The three-day weekend is not a retreat in the way one thinks of a retreat. Rather, it
provides an experience of a dynamic Christian community where the teachings of Christ are presented
and discussed in a spirit of joy and celebration.
Dates for 2019 weekends to be held in Deemerton:

Women — May 2" - 5t

Men October 17" to 20*.
Send in your applications to Dan Brown at weekendcoordinator@cursillohamilton.org

Cursillistas: Do you recall your own Cursillo experience? This is a reminder to share the gift of your
experience by sponsoring a friend. For information, please contact: Dan Brown (519) 570 4105 or Marg
Weber — Lay Director 519-747-5937. For more info and contacts check our Website:
www.cursillohamilton.org.
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